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  Adobe Acrobat 7 Official JavaScript Reference Adobe Systems,
Inc.,2005-11-10 Do you spend too much time doing repetitive production tasks
such as placing and replacing images, resizing them, dragging them from one
document to another, and preparing images for printing instead of being
creative? Do you use Adobe Acrobat and have a strong working knowledge of
JavaScript? Then you're in luck. Since Adobe Creative Suite 2 was created
with built-in support for scripting, virtually every repetitive or time-
consuming task that creative professionals have to do in Acrobat can be
streamlined or automated with the help of a script. This book describes how
to use JavaScript to manipulate and extend Adobe Acrobat, and provides
reference information for the JavaScript objects, properties, and functions
defined by Adobe's applications. Now available in print for the first time,
this book doesn't teach you how to write code in JavaScript, but if you're
familiar with the scripting language, and want to start writing scripts for
Acrobat, you'll appreciate having the most definitive, up-to-date
referenceavailable.
  Genomic Citizenship Ian McGonigle,2021-08-10 An anthropological study based
on ethnographic work in Israel and Qatar explores the relationship between
science, particularly genetics, and national identity. Based on ethnographic
work in Israel and Qatar, two small Middle Eastern ethnonations with
significant biomedical resources, Genomic Citizenship explores the
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relationship between science and identity. Ian McGonigle, originally trained
as a biochemist, draws on anthropological theory, STS, intellectual history,
critical theory, Middle Eastern studies, cultural studies, and critical legal
studies. He connects biomedical research on ethnic populations to the
political, economic, legal, and historical context of the state; to global
trends in genetic medicine; and to the politics of identity in the context of
global biomedical research. Genomic Citizenship is more an anthropology of
scientific objects than an anthropology of scientists or an ethnography of
the laboratory. McGonigle bases his untraditional project on traditional
anthropological methods, including participant observation. Some of the most
persuasive data in the book are from public records, legal and historical
sources, published scientific papers, institutional reports, websites, and
brochures. McGonigle discusses biological understandings of Jewishness,
especially in relation to the intellectual history of Zionism and Jewish
political thought, and considers the possibility of a novel application of
genetics in assigning Israeli citizenship. He also describes developments in
genetic medicine in Qatar and analyzes the Qatari Biobank in the context of
Qatari nationalism and state-building projects. Considering possible
consequences of findings on the diverse origins of the Qatari population for
tribal identities, he argues that the nation cannot be defined as either a
purely natural or biological entity. Rather, it is reified, reinscribed, and
refracted through genomic research and discourse.
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  Pro Java ME Apps Ovidiu Iliescu,2011-07-22 Pro Java ME Apps gives you, the
developer, the know-how required for writing sophisticated Java ME
applications and for taking advantage of this huge potential market. Java ME
is the largest mobile software platform in the world, supported by over 80%
of all phones. You'll cover what Java ME is and how it compares to other
mobile software platforms, how to properly design and structure Java ME
applications, how to think like an experienced Java ME developer, what common
problems and pitfalls you may run into, how to optimize your code, and many
other key topics. Unlike other Java ME books out there, which only teach the
reader the basics of Java ME by way of a few simple examples, this book
presents a broader, eagle-eye picture of a complete Java ME application and
what writing one involves. From there, the book presents, explains, and helps
you to implement all the essential aspects of Java ME development, from the
user interface to client-server communication. As this unfolds, the decisions
and reasoning behind the code are also presented. The book assumes that the
reader is already familiar with Java ME and Java applications in general.
Based on and geared towards real-life Java ME scenarios Guides the reader
through the entire process of developing a high-quality Java ME application
Explains the decisions made at each step, gives advice and examples of good
practices vs. bad practices
  The Politics of Memory in Poland and Ukraine Tomasz Stryjek,Joanna
Konieczna-Sałamatin,2021-09-30 Bringing together the work of sociologists,
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historians, and political scientists, this book explores the increasing
importance of the politics of memory in central and eastern European states
since the end of communism, with a particular focus on relations between
Ukraine and Poland. Through studies of the representation of the past and the
creation of memory in education, mass media, and on a local level, it
examines the responses of Polish and Ukrainian authorities and public
institutions to questions surrounding historical issues between the two
nations. At a time of growing renationalization in domestic politics in the
region, brought about by challenges connected with migration and fear of
Russian military activity, this volume asks whether international cooperation
and the stability of democracy are under threat. An exploration of the
changes in national historical culture, The Politics of Memory in Poland and
Ukraine will appeal to scholars with interests in memory studies, national
identity, and the implications of memory-making for contemporary relations
between states.
  Financial Inclusion Regulatory Practices in SADC Howard Chitimira,Tapiwa
Victor Warikandwa,2023-05-25 Against a background of calls to prioritise the
improvement of financial inclusion in Africa, this book provides an analysis
of current financial inclusion measures in Southern Africa. Evaluating the
existing strengths and weaknesses of financial inclusion in Africa, it
identifies opportunities to improve inclusive financial services and aid
poverty reduction in the region. With a focus on South Africa, Namibia,
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Botswana, and Zimbabwe as case studies for assessing current financial
inclusion in the context of particular challenges faced by unbanked and
underbanked customers, who are easy targets for cybercriminals due to low
levels of digital literacy, it looks into the regulation and promotion of
financial inclusion in Southern Africa. The book explores financial inclusion
in the context of digital transformation in the 21st century, examining the
regulation and promotion of financial inclusion in the context of digital
transformation, as well as the challenges related to financial inclusion.
Suggesting improvements to aspects of company law, securities and financial
markets in the Southern African Development Community region, the book offers
a comprehensive study on the regulation and promotion of financial inclusion
in the Southern African Development Community region. It will be essential
reading for students and academics researching financial inclusion,
international economic law and development.
  Industry, University and Government Partnerships for the Sustainable
Development of Knowledge-Based Society Waqas Nawaz,Muammer Koç,2019-09-13
This book discusses the rapidly growing interest in economic diversification
through partnerships between industry, university and government (IUGP), with
a focus on the economic diversification of the state of Qatar. It provides a
comparative account of the knowledge ecosystem in the USA, Norway, Singapore
and Qatar, and offers an evolutionary, national economic-transformational
perspective on legislation, institutional and cultural settings, intermediary



7

structures, and support programs. Providing a broad overview of the knowledge
ecosystems in these countries, it is suitable for readers at various learning
levels. It also includes case studies and a concise comparison of the Global
Innovation Index (GII) of the four countries, and explores in detail the
under-par comparative performance of Qatar, revealing that the country is
still at the engagement level of IUGP. Further, it proposes evidence-based
recommendations and strategies, making it a valuable resource for
researchers, graduate students and policymakers.
  Proceedings of the International Conference on Theology, Humanities and
Christian Education 2022 (ICONTHCE 2022) Sonny Eli Zaluchu,Harls Evan R.
Siahaan,Martina Novalina,Randy Frank Rouw,Fredy Simanjuntak,Hengki
Wijaya,2023-12-14 This is an open access book. Council For Indonesian
Christian Religious Higher Education (Badan Musyawarah Perguruan Tinggi
Keagamaan Kristen Indonesia/BMPTKKI) has the vision to advance the academic
abilities of lecturers who teach within the PTKK scope. All of them aim to
implement the achievement of the Tri Darma Perguruan Tinggi. To fulfill this
vision, the field of research and publication of the journal BMPTKKI designed
International Seminar activities to upgrade lecturers’ abilities on the one
hand and facilitate Christian Theological Seminary (Perguruan Tinggi
Keagamaan Kristen/PTKK) lecturers to publish their academic work in the
international arena.
  Designing and Teaching Fitness Education Courses Jayne Debra
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Greenberg,Nichole D. Calkins,Lisa S. Spinosa,2021-08-10 Helps physical
educators develop and implement fitness education courses in their curricula.
Includes pacing guides, which act as a teacher's blueprint throughout a
semester, and offers 139 video clips and 211 instructional photos that show
the activities, all of which require no equipment.
  Sport: Law and Practice Adam Lewis KC,Jonathan Taylor KC,2021-03-15 Sport:
Law and Practice, Fourth Edition is the leading legal title covering sports
law and practice in the UK, and at the Court of Arbitration for Sport. It
serves both as a comprehensive statement of applicable law and precedent, and
as a very practical guide to circumnavigating a complex sector. The new
edition retains and updates all of the key chapters from previous editions,
including the extended sections on challenges to the actions of sports
governing bodies, and on anti-doping regulation and enforcement (with an
introduction to the new 2021 World Anti-Doping Code). There are important
updates to the chapters on Regulating Financial Fair Play, Misconduct,
Safeguarding in Sport, the Court of Arbitration for Sport, and Media Rights
and Sport. The Fourth Edition also adds brand new chapters dealing with: -
Effective sports regulation (including the first ever comprehensive
discussions of the 'general principles of law' applied by CAS panels in
determining challenges to sports regulations, as well as of the principles of
interpretation of sports regulations). -Best practice in sports governance
(describing developments such as the strengthening of the competence and
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independence of boards and the emergence of independent integrity units). -
Data protection law and sport (including discussion of the provisions of the
Data Protection Act 2018 that facilitate the sharing of personal data by
sports bodies for integrity-related purposes). -Exploiting commercially
valuable sports data (explaining how sports rights-holders can fashion
commercial agreements to meet the demand for sports data from the betting
industry and others). -ESports (the first comprehensive treatment of the
legal and practical principles underlying the regulation and commercial
exploitation of the increasingly important ESports sector). Readers will also
benefit from practice tips, precedent clauses, detailed explanations of key
practical issues, and step-by-step analysis. This is an essential title for
all sports law practitioners (solicitors and barristers, common law and civil
lawyers), sports governing bodies, event organisers, clubs, participants,
sports agencies and commercial partners, arbitrators, universities, and
students.
  Apps Gerard Goggin,2021-05-20 Since the rise of the smartphone, apps have
become entrenched in billions of users' daily lives. Accessible across phones
and tablets, watches and wearables, connected cars, sensors, and cities, they
are an inescapable feature of our current culture. In this book, Gerard
Goggin provides a comprehensive and authoritative guide to the development of
apps as a digital media technology. Covering the technological, social,
cultural, and policy dynamics of apps, Goggin ultimately considers what a
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post-app world might look like. He argues that apps represent a pivowtal
moment in the development of digital media, acting as a hinge between the
visions and realities of the “mobile,” “cyber,” and “online” societies
envisaged since the late 1980s and the imaginaries and materialities of the
digital societies that emerged from 2010. Apps offer frames, construct tools,
and constitute “small worlds” for users to reorient themselves in digital
media settings. This fascinating book will reframe the conversation about the
software that underwrites our digital worlds. It is essential reading for
students and scholars of media and communication, as well as for anyone
interested in this ubiquitous technology.
  Política social en tiempos de la Cuarta Transformación. Continuidad o
cambio de paradigma ,2024-01-07 En este libro se analizan los desafíos que
enfrenta la Nueva Política Social en México en materia de pobreza,
desigualdad y movilidad social, en el contexto donde la economía y
específicamente los mercados de trabajo se han reestructurado en un sentido
donde se reducen las fuentes de empleos y se deterioran las condiciones
laborales, limitando las oportunidades, principalmente de la población más
vulnerable. En este sentido, se cuestiona el papel de la nueva política
social más allá de las evaluaciones, en una perspectiva transformadora del
contexto actual de pobreza y desigualdad que prevalece en México, tomando en
cuenta las limitaciones que este cambio de paradigma en las políticas
públicas enfrentará para alcanzar resultados que contribuyan a impulsar la
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movilidad social. DOI: https://doi.org/10.52501/cc.081
  Information Technology for Education, Science, and Technics Emil
Faure,Olena Danchenko,Maksym Bondarenko,Yurii Tryus,Constantine
Bazilo,Grygoriy Zaspa,2023-06-17 This book gathers selected high-quality
full-text papers presented at the VI International Scientific and Practical
Conference on Information Technology for Education, Science and Technics
(ITEST 2022). The book deals with issues related to mathematical and computer
modeling of physical, chemical, and economic processes, with information
security, as well as the use of information and communication technology in
scientific research, automation of technological processes, and management of
complex systems. In this book, the authors explore various aspects of the
development of information technology and systems and its application in
education, science, engineering, economics, and management. A part of the
book is devoted to the application of information and communication
technology in higher education, in particular, the creation and
implementation of scientific and educational resources in higher education
institutions as part of the process of education digital transformation.
  New Perspectives in Teaching and Learning With ICTs in Global Higher
Education Systems Armie, Madalina,Asensio, Germán,de los Ríos, Maria
Enriqueta Cortés,Jordán Soriano, Angeles,2023-09-12 New Perspectives in
Teaching and Learning With ICTs in Global Higher Education Systems addresses
the challenges faced by higher education systems worldwide in adapting to new



12

technologies and incorporating them into teaching and learning methodologies.
The book offers solutions for educators and students by emphasizing the
significance of creating inclusive learning environments that support diverse
learners, adapting teaching methodologies accordingly, and integrating
technology into higher education. The book's research focuses on new
pedagogical methodologies and approaches that can be utilized to engage
students and improve their learning outcomes. It also highlights the role of
the modern lecturer in new teaching and learning contexts that utilize ICTs
and emphasizes the need for educators to adapt their teaching approaches to
meet the changing needs of today's learners. This book is an essential
resource for educators, policy makers, and researchers seeking to stay up to
date with the latest trends and approaches in higher education and ICTs.
  Healthy Eating and Active Lifestyles Best Practices in Public Health
OECD,2022-06-07 Overweight and obesity affects over half of all men and women
in OECD countries. This has significant health and economic consequences. As
part of OECD’s work on promoting best practices in public health, this report
outlines policy recommendations on how to address two leading overweight risk
factors: poor diet and lack of physical activity.
  Advances in Tourism, Technology and Systems João Vidal Carvalho,António
Abreu,Pedro Liberato,Alejandro Peña,2023-10-04 This book features a
collection of high-quality research papers presented at the International
Conference on Tourism, Technology and Systems (ICOTTS 2022), held at
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University of Chile, Santiago de Chile, Chile, from 3 to 5 November 2022. The
book is divided into two volumes, and it covers the areas of technology in
tourism and the tourist experience, generations and technology in tourism,
digital marketing applied to tourism and travel, mobile technologies applied
to sustainable tourism, information technologies in tourism, digital
transformation of tourism business, e-tourism and tourism 2.0, big data and
management for travel and tourism, geotagging and tourist mobility, smart
destinations, robotics in tourism, and information systems and technologies.
  The status of the implementation of the African Children’s Charter: A ten-
country study Elvis Fokala,Nkatha Murungi ,Mai Aman,2022-06-01 In 2020, the
African Charter on the Rights and Welfare of the Child (ACRWC) celebrates 30
years since its adoption. To date, 50 African States have ratified the ACRWC,
and 28 have submitted the initial report, 12 have submitted both initial and
periodic reports to the African Committee of Experts on the African Charter
on the Rights and Welfare of the Child (ACERWC) on the implementation of the
ACRWC and have received recommendations from the ACERWC. To ascertain the
extent of children’s rights protection in Africa, the Centre for Human Rights
was commissioned to undertake a study on the implementation of the ACRWC in
10 countries, namely: Algeria, Burkina Faso, Burundi, Cameroon, Ethiopia,
Ghana, Mozambique, Namibia, Sudan and Tanzania. In-country researchers were
engaged to collect data using desk-based research to obtain information
consisting of literature, documents and online sources that was then
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thematically analysed.
  Philanthropy and the Future of Science and Technology Evan S.
Michelson,2020-06-14 An increasingly important and often overlooked issue in
science and technology policy is recognizing the role that philanthropies
play in setting the direction of research. In an era where public and private
resources for science are strained, the practices that foundations adopt to
advance basic and applied research needs to be better understood. This first-
of-its-kind study provides a detailed assessment of the current state of
science philanthropy. This examination is particularly timely, given that
science philanthropies will have an increasingly important and outsized role
to play in advancing responsible innovation and in shaping how research is
conducted. Philanthropy and the Future of Science and Technology surveys the
landscape of contemporary philanthropic involvement in science and technology
by combining theoretical insights drawn from the responsible research and
innovation (RRI) framework with empirical analysis investigating an array of
detailed examples and case studies. Insights from interviews conducted with
foundation representatives, scholars, and practitioners from a variety of
sectors add real-world perspective. A wide range of philanthropic
interventions are explored, focusing on support for individuals,
institutions, and networks, with attention paid to the role that science
philanthropies play in helping to establish and coordinate multi-sectoral
funding partnerships. Novel approaches to science philanthropy are also
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considered, including the emergence of crowdfunding and the development of
new institutional mechanisms to advance scientific research. The discussion
concludes with an imaginative look into the future, outlining a series of
lessons learned that can guide how new and established science philanthropies
operate and envisioning alternative scenarios for the future that can inform
how science philanthropy progresses over the coming decades. This book offers
a major contribution to the advancement of philanthropic investment in
science and technology. Thus, it will be of considerable interest to
researchers and students in public policy, public administration, political
science, science and technology studies, sociology of science, and related
disciplines.
  Interactive TV Standards Steven Morris,Anthony Smith-Chaigneau,2012-08-06
For any digital TV developer or manager, the maze of standards and
specifications related to MHP and OCAP is daunting-you have to patch together
pieces from several standards to gather all the necessary knowledge you need
to compete worldwide. The standards themselves can be confusing, and contain
many inconsistencies and missing pieces. Interactive TV Standards provides a
guide for actually deploying these technologies for a broadcaster or product
and application developer. Understanding what the APIs do is essential for
your job, but understanding how the APIs work and how they relate to each
other at a deeper level helps you do it better, faster and easier. Learn how
to spot when something that looks like a good solution to a problem really
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isn't. Understand how the many standards that make up MHP fit together, and
implement them effectively and quickly. Two DVB insiders teach you which
elements of the standards that are needed for digital TV, highlight those
elements that are not needed, and explain the special requirements that MHP
places on implementations of these standards. Once you've mastered the
basics, you will learn how to develop products for US, European, and Asian
markets--saving time and money. By detailing how a team can develop products
for both the OCAP and MHP markets, Interactive TV Standards teaches you how
to to leverage your experience with one of these standards into the skills
and knowledge needed to work with the critical, related standards. Does the
team developing a receiver have all the knowledge they need to succeed, or
have they missed important information in an apparently unrelated standard?
Does an application developer really know how to write a reliable piece of
software that runs on any MHP or OCAP receiver? Does the broadcaster
understand the business and technical issues well enough to deploy MHP
successfully, or will their project fail? Increase your chances of success
the first time with Interactive TV Standards.
  Yearbook of Varna University of Management ,2020-09-09 Volume XIII includes
scientific articles and reports from the 16th International Scientific
Conference on the topic of „The science and digitalisation in help of
business, education and tourism“, September 7th -8th , 2020, Varna, Bulgaria.
  Feminist Institutionalism in South Africa Amanda Gouws,2022-10-15 This book
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deals with feminist institutionalism through asking the question if gender
equality can be designed and applying an analysis related to this question to
the South African Commission for Gender Equality.
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